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Correspondence:

1.  Letter dated February 3, 2017 from Phillip Hammer of the Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control
Board to David Chardavoyne
Re: Notice of Applicability for Salinas River Lagoon Pilot Channel Construction Project, Monterey Count,
Project no. 32727WQ02

2.  Email correspondence dated February 10, 2017 from John Huerta
Re:  Letter of Resignation from the Monterey County Water Resources Agency Board of Directors
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